
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

  10th January 2023 

Year 1 trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum – Thursday 1st February 2024 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
To support our Topic in Art, children in Year 1 will be visiting Gladstone Pottery Museum in Longton, on Thursday 1st 
February 2024.  
 
Whilst we are there, the children will have a take part in a clay modelling session. They will be guided through how to 
make a pot or a clay flower. The cost of the trip is £13.50 per child, payment and consent for your child to attend the 
visit should be made on Scopay. 
 
A packed lunch will be provided by school for all children currently taking a school dinner. 
The children will travel by coach and will be back by lunchtime. Children should wear their school uniform for the trip.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Glover 
Principal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Reply Slip – Year 1 Trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum Thursday 1st February 2024 
 

I……………………………………………………………………………parent of………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Give permission for my child to attend and take part as stated in this letter. 

Medical conditions/Asthma……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………Dated…………………………………………………………………… 
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